
 
Parent Connection

Dominican High School Parents’ Club       November, 2016 

November at A Glance 

Aspire 10th: 11/8 
Mu Alpha Theta Induction: 
 11/9 
Students Late Arrival: 11/9, 
 8:50a.m. 
Mother Daughter Luncheon: 
 11/12, Doors open 10a.m. 
Dad’s Club Mtg.: 11/14, 6:30-8pm 
 Dining Hall 
Early Dismissal: 11/16 & 11/22 
Thanksgiving Holidays: 
 11/23 thru 11/25 
CCSCC Luncheon: 11/30

Save the Date: December 
Winter Formal: 12/2, 8-11pm., Gym 

Neat N’ Sweet: 12/3, 8:30-11:30, 
Lakefront Airport             

Dad’s Club Meeting:    
      12/5, 6:30-8pm.  

A.P. Parent Meeting:  12/7, 6-7p.m. 

Adv. Math II Parent Meeting: 12/7, 6-6:45p.m. 

Sophmore Parent Meeting:  12/7, 7-8p.m., 
Dining Hall 

Exam Review: 12/14, 12pm. Dismissal      

Exams: 12/15 - 12/20 

Christmas Holidays: 12/21 - 1/3 

Mother/ Daughter Mass, Luncheon and Style Show 
November 12th, Hyatt Regency Hotel, Doors open 10a.m.,11a.m. Mass 

Enjoy fabulous food, Fashion and Raffle items! 
Discounted Valet at the Hyatt for your convenience 

Parents in Prayer 
Our Board is in need of a representative for Parents in Prayer. 

You will be working with the Office of Dominican Catholic Identity to encourage parent 
adoration chapel prayer days and help promote the parents’ Thursday morning Rosary 
group.  Please contact Jill Cabes, Vice-President Dominican Catholic Identity at (504) 

865-9401 ext.5001 or jcabes@stmarysdominican.org for more information.

CLOTHE-A-CHILD 
Each year our Dominican Family participates in the Council of Catholic Schools Archdiocesan wide 
Clothe-a-Child Campaign. Underprivileged families in the New Orleans area are identified through 
Catholic Charities, and through generous donations from member schools, gifts of clothing are purchased 
and wrapped for the children. These gifts are distributed at an annual Christmas party sponsored by 
Catholic Charities. Donations may be sent to Dominican by 11/10/2016, clearly labeled CCSCC 
Clothe-A-Child Campaign. Checks may be payable to Dominican, or CCSCC, but be sure to note that the 
funds are for Clothe-A-Child. Each year, around 200 children receive generous gifts of clothing through 
the combined efforts of CCSCC member schools.      

Thank you for your generous support.

Dominican participates in the Boxtops for Education Program.  Please clip and send Boxtops 
to school (year round) in Ziplock bags or other clearly marked container labeled “BOXTOPS”



Thank you for your support!





Attention Parents!!
Please tune in to our new website just for you!

This site was created to keep you informed of current
events!

http://www.stmarysdominican.org/parents/parents-club/


